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Any grade 7 boys and girls interested in playing volleyball this year please head to 
Mr. Nay's room, room 156, during nutrition break to sign up and to get permission 
forms.  Practices will start on Thursday after school next week.  
 
HLC is cancelled today due to the shortened schedule. It will resume next Wednesday, 
October 4th. 
 
Flag Football games this week are:   
Thursday:  Eagles Vs. Bulldogs and Butter Fingers Vs. No Name 
Friday:  Lock Up Vs. Flaggers 
 
The Terry Fox Run/Walk will take place tomorrow afternoon.  Please dig into your 
piggy banks tonight and bring a donation to your classroom teacher tomorrow morning.  
We are hoping for at least $2 from each student and staff member at Hillcrest.  Thank 
you for your generosity!!    
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